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Honorable Mike Mansfield ' vo} § i
United States Senate /\, X

Washington, D. C. 20310

My dear Senator:
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I have received your letter of December 16th
enclosing a communication from XMr. Oscar E. Peterson of
Kallspell, Moantana.

It was indeed thoughtful of you to bring this
data to my attention, and you may be interested in knowing
that I am issuing lnstrucum for Mr. Peterson to be inter-
viewed.

sincerely yours,
3. Edgar HooVek
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NOTE: We have ehjoyed cordial relations with Senator Mansfield.
By separate communication, the Butte Office is being requested to
interview Peterson for any information of interest to this Bureau.
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